
GOLDFIELD   CHAMBER   OF   COMMERCE  
MEETING   OF   OCTOBER   15,   2020  

 
 
1. Meeting   called   to   order   by   Bill   Beltz,   President,   at   5:35   p.m.  
 
2. Sign   in   sheet   was   passed   for   those   members   in   attendance,   also   included   are  
volunteer   hours:   Brenda   Gleffe,   John   ekman,   Ed   Franklin   (4),   Patricia   Brownfield   (10),  
Carl   Brownfield   (6),   Edie   Koepnick,   Richard   Koepnick,   Sharon   Artlip   (3),   Natalie  
Corunga   (1),   Carol   Miguez   (12),   Bill   Beltz   (40).  
 
 
3. Approval   of   Minutes   of   previous   meeting,   motion   made   by   Patty   Brownfield,  
seconded   by   Sharon   Artlip,   all   in   favor.  
 
4. Treasurer’s   Report,   motion   to   accept   and   read   made   by   John   Ekman,  
seconded   by   Sharon   Artlip,   all   in   favor.  
 
5. Visitor’s   center   update,October   1-15,   volunteer   hours:    Karen   27,   Sandy   7,   Bill  
14.    83   visitors   signed   in.    Gina   gave   items   and   Chamber   is   to   halve   money   made   on  
the   said   products.  

 
6. John   Ekman   inquired   as   to   the   days   a   month   the   visitor’s   center   is   required   to  
be   open,   was   informed   eight.    Motion   to   renew   contract   with   Commissioners   for   one  
year   made   by   Patty   Brownfield,   seconded   Sharon   Artlip,   motion   carried.  
 
7. Grant   update:    Patty   Brownfield   informed   members   Radio   Station   (Carl   &   Patty)  
-   6   month   contract,   2   banners   -   Bill,   one   for   library   fence,   and   the   other   for   that   at   the  
visitor’s   center,   advertising   in   Nevada   Magazine,   as   well   in   Nevada   Traveler’s  
Magazine,   social   media   management   consultant,   full   video   production   of   Goldfield   -  
Natalie.  
 
8. Election   for   Officers   -   2021:  
 

President   -   Bill   Beltz  
VIce   Presidents   -   Natalie   Corunga  
                           Carl   Brownfield  
Treasurer   -   Natalie   Corunga  
Secretary   -   Brenda   Gleffe   (new   member)  
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9. Meeting   locations:    Bill   referred   to   the   Covid-19   regulations.    Meetings   have  
been   held   at   the   Mozart.    John   Ekman   recommended   the   community   center,   and   the  
second   idea   was   the   Opera   House,   both   places   being   suitable   with   the   appropriate  
area   for   social   distancing.  
 
10. It   was   decided,   with   regard   to   businesses   on   the   website   who   had   not   paid,  
photographs   and   information   to   remain   at   this   time.    The   email   address   will   be   added.   
 
John   Ekman   mentioned   that   the   container   behind   the   community   center   has   to   be  
emptied.    The   historical   society   and   chamber   of   commerce   can   store   items   in   the   high  
school.    The   container   will   be   sold   to   the   highest   bidder   and   monies   divided   between  
both   entities.  
 
11. Meeting   adjourned   by   Bill   Beltz   at   6:12   p.m.  
 
 
 
Carol   Miguez  
Treasurer/Secretary   

 
 


